KUSHAL
LIMITED

KUSHAL/BSE/18-19-39
February 07,2019

To,

The Deputy Manager
Surveillance,

BSE Limited,

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Tower,
Dalal Street,

Mumbai-400 001

Ref: - Your letter no L/SURV/ONL/RV/SZ/(2018-2019/188 dated February 07, 2019 via email
Subject: Reply to the Clarification sought.
Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to your letter no L/SURV/ONL/RV/SZ/(2018-2019/188 dated February 07, 2019
received through email for clarification sought under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.

We would like to clarify that the promoters of the company has been searched by Income Tax
Department and such search is still under process. Apart from this, there is denial about any other
rumours.

Further, due to non-access of any system or data since the beginning of such search, company was not
able to reply for the clarification sought at time.

We wish to reiterate that the Company has and will continue to comply with the provisions of
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and
keep the Exchange informed of all the price sensitive information as and when they arise.

Thanking you.
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For Kushal Limited e

KUSHAL LIMITED

(Formerly known as Kushal Tradelink Limited) Phone No : +91-79-26408027
CIN: L74110GJ2000PLC037472 +91-79-26404027

. ' Email Id : info@kushallimited.com
Registered office: Website : www.kushallimited.com

Kushal House, Plot no. 115, Off C.G Road,
Navrangpura, Ahmedabad- 380009, Guijarat, India.



